
Saturday | November 10, 2018
9:00 AM to 11:00 AM
Cedar Hollow Park
785 Cedar Hollow Rd, Malvern

Be among the first to explore a new trail 
opportunity in Tredyffrin Township! 

Park at Cedar Hollow Park parking lot. Stop by 
anytime between 9am and 11am. Wear comfort-
able walking shoes and warm clothing. 

www.warnerspurtrail.com

Chester County, in partnership with Tredyffrin 
Township, is evaluating the potential transformation of 
the former Warner Spur rail line into a multi-use trail.  
The Warner Spur connects the Chester Valley Trail and 
the Atwater Community through Tredyffrin Township.  
On November 10th, the project team, county and 
township representatives will provide guided strolls 
along the southern segment of the proposed trail to 
gain public insight and ideas on the potential trail design 
and features.

Park at Cedar Hollow Park parking lot.  
Stop by anytime between 9am and 11am.  

Wear comfortable walking shoes and warm clothing. 




